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HAPPY SUMMER EVERYONE!        
Summer has officially arrived but things are not slowing down at Language for Life! 
Our language programs are in full swing; small mini classes have been filling up and our 
one-on-one lessons continue to keep us busy in the classroom and  online. It’s been fun meeting 
new students as well as welcoming back returning students! 
______________________________________________________________________ 

CHECK OUT OUR NEW AND UPDATED WEBSITE: 

languageforlifeesl.com 
We made some changes to our website and updated some of our course options to safely 
continue offering varied learning options. We also added some short and fun new videos.  
Have a look:    https://www.languageforlifeesl.com/videos 
Send us some ideas of what you would like to see in future videos!! 

We would be thrilled if you shared our website with your friends. 😍  

JULY 1 - CANADA DAY 

It is Canada’s birthday and sadly, all celebrations in Kelowna have 
been cancelled for this year. Despite this, we are proud to live in 
Canada, a country that was built by immigrants and continues to 
grow and thrive thanks to so many of you who have chosen to call 
this great country home. You contribute to the beauty of our 
cultural mosaic. Our nation becomes stronger because of 
newcomers, who bring their cultural diversity with them for all 
Canadians to learn from. THANK-YOU! 
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GOOD OLD CANADIAN SLANG 

LOOKING AHEAD TO SEPTEMBER: some good and bad news! 

The bad news: We will not be able to resume our evening classes at KCR in September due to 
Covid-19 and physical distancing rules 😥  
The good news: We will resume our evening classes at the Kanata instead. 
We have secured  enough space there for proper physical distancing of larger classes until we can 
go back to KCR. 😃  
Registration is now open for anyone that would like to join a beginner or intermediate ESL class 
KCR style .  

Contact us and reserve your spot for September before classes are full!! 
email:  languagforlifeeslservices@shaw.ca 

250-878-7250 

mailto:languagforlifeeslservices@shaw.ca


 

RIDDLE OF THE MONTH 

 

FIND OUT THE ANSWER IN AUGUST’S NEWSLETTER 

LAST MONTH’S CROSSWORD PUZZLE: DID YOU GET IT DONE? 

LAST MONTH’S IDIOMS EXPLAINED: 
LEND ME AN EAR   -LISTEN   
       CARFULLY 
ON CLOUD NINE   - EXTREMELY  HAPPY 
THROW IN THE TOWEL  - GIVE UP 
DIVE  INTO    -START DOING SOMETHING WITH  EXCITEMENT 
NEXT TO NOTHING   - VERY LITTLE 
CALL  IT A DAY  -END AN ACTIVITY 
HIT THE HAY   - GO TO BED


